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Jerry opened the meeting with 7 members present. 
Minutes were read and he gave a treasurers report of  
$1121.82. 

New Business:  The gate was discussed and it was decided to look at it Saturday and see if we could 
just adjust it or maybe more. Mike will do some checking on indoor flying locations. Eric was not 
present to tell what he found out about indoor flying locations. Craig will remove the tractor battery 
and put some stabilizer in the tank. The Angola Coldwater was brought up as a reminder. Jerry will 
check on the port-a-pot for the winter storage. Snow removal was discussed and it was decided to give 
it a wait and see. Next meeting will be at the Community Center on 1-10-12 at 7:00. 
 

Old Business: None 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  Next years dues are due by April and so is a signed lease agreement. Dues are $10 
for the year. Be sure to get your AMA up to date.  


